
County of Monterey

Board Report

Board of Supervisors
Chambers

168 W. Alisal St., 1st Floor
Salinas, CA 93901

Consider approval of a Budget Recommendation to the Board of Supervisor supporting the Economic
Development Department and Economic Opportunity Committee activities for FY 2018-19 from David Spaur,
Economic Development Director.
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